
 

 

Maztech Industries, LLC 

1641 Reynolds Ave. 

Irvine, CA 92614 
 

3/25/2025 

To:  MiCOM Labs  
575 Boulder Ct. 
Pleasanton, CA 94566 

 

RE: Attestation Statement – Long Term Confidentiality Request for Internal Photos for FCC ID 2BKWD-

LRF01. Reference KDB 503851 

 

Maztech Industries LLC (“the applicant”) requests long term confidentiality of internal photos per clause 

II.3.a.1 of KDB 726920 D01.  

Access to product internals is controlled through adhesives on all fasteners. Should an end-user attempt 

to open the system by brute force, they will break the system purge, destroy system accuracy, and void 

product warranty.  

As confirmed by the FCC in KDB Inquiry Tracking Number 503851, an NDA is not required as long as 

access to internal components is prevented. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Prashant Setty, CFO 
Maztech Industries 


